
 

 

Memo to Staff 
from the Executive Director 

May 15, 2019 
 

Even More Global Love for CHEO 
 

Greetings Global Colleagues! 
 
I am delighted to report to you on the results of Global’s 5th fundraising 
campaign for The CHEO Foundation: we raised a whopping $12,500.  
 
In the time since this campaign was launched approximately one year ago, 
you have all been busy with wine basket and other raffles, bake sales of 
every description, fundraising lunches, dinners and picnics. I want to give a 
special shout out this time to our enthusiastic team at Fallingbrook School 
Age Program who held a Spring Market for CHEO on a Saturday in April 
and raised a stunning $2,226! 

 
Thanks to all of your tremendous efforts and 
generosity, as well as the generosity of our 
participating client families and friends, 
CHEO will be able to purchase Bone 
Conduction Hearing Aids for children in 
need of these devices.  
 
Braggadocio Alert … across five fundraising 
campaigns, Global Child Care Services has 
now raised $37,040 for the CHEO 
Foundation. 
 

Your sense of social and community responsibility is truly inspirational. 
 
With so much pride, 

 
 


